Darlington South Homeowners Association

January 2013 Newsletter

Icy Roads vs. Parked Cars

As we get into this winter season, please be aware that cars parked on the street are vulnerable when the roads get icy. There are several small hills in our neighborhood that become challenging when the roads are slippery. If you cannot park in your garage or driveway, please do not park directly across from a parked car on the opposite side of the street.

Neighborhood Services

In your neighborhood directory, on the back page, you will find a list of services provided by older children and teens in our neighborhood. This list is also on the website and will be updated as needed. These services include babysitting, pet sitting and lawn mowing.

Neighborhood Watch

We would still like to get a Neighborhood Watch up and running in this neighborhood, but we need your help. We need to have at least one person from every street attend the training session necessary to achieve this goal. Please consider stepping up to help make our neighborhood a safer place to live.

Spring Social Event

Watch the website, future newsletters, and the bulletin board at the front entrance for news about the Spring Get-Together.

Holiday Lights

We hope you enjoyed the festive appearance of the holiday lights at our front entrance this year. Curb Appeal was hired to add this touch of class to our neighborhood.

Snow Removal

We are still searching for an economical way to provide snow removal in our neighborhood. The quotes we have received are not within our budget. If you or someone you know would like to submit a bid or even volunteer to keep our front entrance clear and safe for getting onto and off of 91st St., please contact any of the Association board members.

Trash Reminders

You can still change your cart size through March 2013. Green waste must be put in transparent bags. They do not have to be tagged during Nov., Dec. and Jan. After that, they must be marked with stickers purchased at convenience stores for 50 cents.

New Website

www.dshatulsa.com

New Neighbors

Please welcome:

Steve Adams 5405 E. 92nd St.

Alaina Carlson 5507 E. 92nd St.

Anna Ruth Barela 9307 S. Darlington

Board Members

President: Marshall Eudy 918-850-2659

Secretary: Glenna Slaight 918-269-6684

Architectural Control: Ellen Draper 918-261-7499

Landscape/City Liaison: Ron Turner 918-493-2656

Welcoming/Newsletter: Nancy Gillespie 918-477-7079

Social Events: Cindi Robertson